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Principal’s message 

 

MADness 

Next Wednesday, 6 December, Mudgee High will host its annual, full-

sized MAD concert. 

If you miss it, you really will have missed something special. Loads of 

talent on display. The Visual Arts display will be open from 6:30 pm. 

Performances kick off at 7:00 pm. Plenty of young people walking the 

boards and nearly as many working behind the scenes in lighting and 

sound and the like, all to bring it together. 

 “Well done!” the CAPA faculty in advance and especially impresario 

Holleman. Well done too those students and their teachers who have 

worked hard to put the “D” back into MAD, as there will be some drama 

performances on show this year for the first time in several years. 

MAD concert … it would be MADness to miss it! 

Whooping Cough – a Public Service announcement 

NSW Health’s Bathurst office has reached out to all schools and 

childcare centres in recent weeks. The office has reached out because 

there has been a recent increase in cases of Pertussis – aka 

Whooping Cough - in NSW, mainly affecting school-aged children.  

Make no mistake, Whooping Cough can be a life-threatening illness for 

babies. It can also severely affect people all people, regardless of age. 

NSW Health has asked that schools remind parents and carers of the 

importance of ensuring that unwell students be kept from school and 

childcare centres. Health authorities also encourage parents and 

carers to get their children reviewed by a GP if symptomatic.   

Whooping Cough starts like a cold and progresses to bouts of 

coughing that can last for many weeks. That coughing spreads 

the infection to others. Whooping Cough can spread easily 

through families, childcare centres and through schools. 

Immunisation reduces the risk of infection. Children receive 

vaccination through the Childhood Vaccination Program and the 

School Vaccination Program in high schools. If a child's 

vaccination history is not up to date, remind parents or carers of 

the importance of vaccination. Parents can check with their GP 

or the Australian Childhood Immunisation Register on 1800 653 809 if 

they are unsure.  
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Next  P&C meeting  

 Monday 26 February 

7 pm in the Learning 

Centre 

Entry via Douro Street        

All welcome. 
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Adults too have been requested to review their immunisation history. If unsure or you know it has 

been more than 10 years since your last Whooping Cough vaccination, you are encouraged to 

seek a booster vaccine, especially if you are in contact with young children or pregnant women. 

Until next week… 

Wayne Eade 

Principal 



Whooping cough (nsw.gov.au)  

https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/Infectious/whoopingcough/Pages/default.aspx


Events calendar 

• Wednesday 29 November - Year 7 2024 orientation day 

and parent information evening 

• Thursday 7 December - Annual Presentation Evening 

• 13 to 15 December - Year 11 Bonding Camp 

• Thursday 14 December - HSC results released 

• Friday 15 December - ATAR results released 

• Friday 15 December - last day of Term 4 

2024 

• Tuesday 30 January - school resumes for staff 

• Thursday 1 February - school resumes for Years 7, 11 

and 12 

• Friday 2 February - school resumes for Years 8, 9 and 

10 

House Championship Tally 2023 

 

 

Blaxland  

216139 

 

 

Cunningham 

202559 

 

 

Lawson 

220238 

 

 

Wentworth 

186198 



P&C awards 

 Charlotte Dodd 

 Year 7 

 For her all around effort at school.  

 Addison Colley 

 Year 8 

 

For her continued hard work in class and 

demonstration of what it means to be a 

respectful and responsible student.  

 Jake Herbert 

 Year 9 

 

For his continuing improvement in 

application and engagement with his 

studies.  

 Charlotte Coward 

 Year 10 

 For her positive attitude to learning.  

 Taleah Kelloway 

 Year 11 

 
For her enthusiastic approach to Year 12 

fundraising.  



The SRC is running a Christmas raffle to raise funds for their leadership program next year. 

Raffle tickets are $2 each or 10 for $10. Online payments are available through the Mudgee High 

School website:  Payment - Mudgee High School (nsw.gov.au).  

https://mudgee-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/payment.html#/student-details


Change of school uniform commencing in 2024 

Mudgee High School’s uniform was reviewed in conjunction with the school’s Parents & Citizens 

committee in 2023.  

As per Department of Education Policy, a transition period to implement the new uniform changes 

will be in place for the next two years (2024 and 2025). 

This means items of uniform that students currently have can continue to be worn for the rest of 

their useful life. 

The review sought to update, in conjunction with our suppliers, uniform items that can be reliably 

and consistently stocked, with the addition of a number of new items of winter uniform being 

added. 

The only change to the existing uniform that will commence in 2024, is the introduction of the 

navy and red polo shirt for the junior school (Years 7-10). The rest of the existing uniform will 

remain the same. 

Our two local uniform suppliers, Mudgee Embroidery and Uniforms and Brand Me Mudgee, are in 

the process of obtaining stock of these shirts, should families wish to start transitioning to the new 

uniform for the start of 2024. 

 

The new navy and red polo shirt for Years 7 to 10 to be transitioned over the next two years. 



 

2024 School Bus Passes  

Information for Parents and Carers 

Is your child eligible for free bus travel to and from school? 

All bus passes will be distributed to eligible students via mail early next year so if your child is 

enrolled in a local school, please note the following: 

• Students going into Kindergarten, Year 3 and Year 7 must apply for a new pass. 

• If you have moved address or schools you must ‘update existing details’. 

• If you are unsure whether or not your child has a current bus pass, please contact our 

office on 6372 2489.    

• To travel on our bus service, students MUST present their bus pass to the driver morning 

and afternoon. If they are ineligible or do not have a pass, they can pay a fare. 

Apply for student bus passes & update details via our website: Ogden's Coaches 

(ogdenscoaches.com.au)  

Select ‘Schools’ tab in top header then select either ‘Apply for a New Pass’ or ‘Update Existing 

Details’.  Fill in the application form for each child and you will be notified of their eligibility via 

email from Transport NSW. 

Music Art and Drama (MAD) 

concert  

Organisation for the Mudgee High School MAD 

concert 2023 has begun. 

The event will occur on Wednesday 6 

December. Artworks can be viewed from 6.30 

pm. The concert will start at 7.00 pm. 

 

https://ogdenscoaches.com.au/
https://ogdenscoaches.com.au/
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Sponsorship 

Mudgee High School - Link Program 

Proudly supported by 

Ulan Coal Mine 


